Council Meeting: January 23, 2024

RECEIVED ON: January 19, 2024 Agenda Item No. 10
From: Gunnar Deatherage
To: Rigo Garcia
Subject: Trees along Greenleaf.
Date: Friday, January 19, 2024 11:59:39 PM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

I have just read of the removal of the trees along green leaf’, and I am genuinely appalled at
this concept. Not only do those tree provide shade that make the road a normal temperature in
the beaming summer sun, but they are a huge part of what make Whittier beautiful. When I
moved to Los Angeles in 2015, Whittier was my first home and I would walk the streets of
green leaf in awe of the trees. I had never seen anything like them, and it makes me angry to
the core to know they will be destroyed and replaced with smaller trees. I ask you to PLEASE
reconsider this decision.

Gunnar Deatherage
www.gunnardeatherage.com
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